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Sacraments and Services 

 MARRIAGE: Preparation is needed prior to the wedding. Contact the office or Fr. Anthoni 6 months prior to date. 
 BAPTISM: Preparation is needed prior to the Sacrament. Contact the office or Fr. Anthoni 3 months prior to birth. 
 HOSPITAL: Please notify the office or Father Anthoni if you or someone whom you know is in the hospital. 
 CONFESSION: Saturday from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m. at St. Pius X or by appointment.   
 ANOINTING OF THE SICK: Is offered to anyone physically or emotionally ill, infirmed, or prior to surgery. 

Contact Father Anthoni. 
 St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry: Call the St. Pius X office at (270) 395-4727 for help. 
 Bulletin information: Must be submitted to the office by 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday. Email: stpiusx@stpiusx.us 

 

Pastoral Team 
Fr. Anthoni Ottagan, Pastor     frantohgn@gmail.com   (270) 792-1202            

Paula Schmidt, CRE/Office Manager  crecalvertcity@gmail.com  (270) 395-4727         

Jamie Zaim, Bookkeeper    stpiusx@stpiusx.us  (270) 395-4727 

Sr. Teresa Riley                                 (270) 205-6203 

Sr. Michael Marie Friedman       (270)395-9144 

Maintenance 
Russell Tomlinson    catomlinson46@yahoo.com   (270) 210-3813 (St. Pius X) 

 

 

 Parish Council Members     Parish Council Members 

         (St. Pius X)          (St. Anthony of Padua) 
Lisa Adrian  Chair Person  

Pam Hurst                  Vice Chair Person/FFY 

Noreen Patton  Secretary-Finance 

Amanda Scheidegger Social Concern/Events 

Jeff Outland  Building & Ground 

Wes Hayes 

Larry Krouse 

 

Dan O’Brien  Chair Person 

Roy McFadden  Vice Chair 

Diane Quayle  Secretary/Family Life 

Shara Parish                      Finance 

Joe Merfeld  Building & Ground 

Bob Lehky  Social Concern 

Kevin Diamond   Social/Spiritual Concern

Other Groups 
Finance Council                   Harold Dacus, Chair                                               

Knights of Columbus            Danny Shea 
Art & Decorations                Paula Schmidt 

Bereavement Committee (St. Anthony)   
Helen Krivan  (270) 559-7586 

Pat Gorbett  (270)362-3377 

 
 

OFFICE  Hours                                            

Wednesday   9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 

Thursday       9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 

 Friday               9:00 a.m.-Noon 

 

 Days St. Pius X St. Anthony 

Tuesday 6:00  P.M.   

Wednesday 8:00 A.M. 9:00 A.M. 

Thursday  8:00 A.M.  

Friday 
*1st Friday- Adoration 

8:00 A.M. 
6:00 P.M.* 

9:00 A.M. 
*9:00 A.M. 

Saturday 4:30 P.M.  

Sunday  10:00 A.M. 8:00 A.M.  

mailto:frantohgn@gmail.com
mailto:stpiusx@stpiusx.us
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St. Pius X Parish News 

 
Tuesday 6:00 p.m. Lucy Nicole Gravatte 

Wednesday 8:00 a.m. Irvin Wiggs 

Thursday 8:00 a.m. Alphonse and Alidea Francois 

Friday 8:00 a.m.   Susan Knollmueller  

Saturday 4:30 p.m. All Parishioners 

Sunday 10:00 a.m. All Parishioners  
All Mass Intentions must be turned in to the office 30 days prior to the 

date you want the Mass celebrated. 

Weekly Donations 

Parish Hall Fund Donation 

12/18/2016                                          $          352.00 

Budget for 2016/2017 fiscal year     $   172,000.00 

Donation Need Each Week             $       3, 307.69 

Donation 12/18/2016             $       3, 211.00 

Year to Date              $     82, 717.25 

 
 
 

Mass Assignments: Saturday, December 31st     
 

Servers Lectors Eucharistic Ministers Ushers / Greeters Money Counters 

Catie Weekes Betty Derry  Robert Burgess 
Julie Weekes 

Paula Schmidt  
 

Robert Weekes (Usher) 
Russell Tomlinson (Usher) 

Barb Cirrito (Greeter) 
Vicki Spencer  (Greeter) 

Volunteer  

Mass Assignments: Sunday, January 1st          
     

Cameron Thomason 
Case Thomason  

Marty Tyskling  
 

Pam Hurst  
Carol Tyskling  

James Poat  
 

John Brooks (Usher) 
Joe Cirrito (Usher) 

Joe Cirrito(Greeter) 
Philip Scheidegger (Greeter)  

Volunteer 
 

Kathy Smith  
Maryann Huebschmann                

 

 
 
 
 
  

 
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK: John Bardsley, Jean Rayner, Bennett Meisenheimer,  Peter Bullock, Joe Bob Canup, Barb & 

Joe Cirrito, Lisa Doyle, Jim & Rose Drury, Roberta Fiorito, Joe & Marilyn Hayden, Wes Hayes, Earl & Shirley Henderson,  

Maryann Huebschmann,  Shirley Mangan,  Kenny Matthews, Dora Miller, Miller Meisenheimer,  Joann Najgebauer,   Elizabeth 
Nelson, Norma Nelson, Johnny Poe, Rose Poe, Joel Rivera, Sister Rosemary, Carol Ross, Jerry & Gayle Seay, Earl Sledd,  Flo 

Tomsic, Marty & Carol Tyskling, Lonnie Vogler, Brenda Waitke, Gary Walters, Andrew Walton, Anna Mary Weindel, Larry 

Wenzel, Anna Williams, Dawn Williams, Helen Schulte, Heather Porst, Heather Ashworth, Heather Porst, Iceal & Wilma Lejuene, Lori Butler, Elizabeth 
Brumlow, Isabella Hamilton, Billy Joe Outland, Judy MacLaren, Terri Daugherty, Alice Jenkins, Dr. Danny Butler, Kelly Kennedy, Jerry Huebschmann,  Jeanette 

Hayes, Cameron Richmond, Brad Longsworth, Joy Lockhart,  Fred Oswald, Lonnie Dixon Sr., Magi Wilson, Kathi Larkin, Matthew Black,  Kathy Canup, Noreen 

Patton, Joe Skees, Lewis Hurst, LaRece Hurst, and their family and caregivers.  

: Daniel Burgess, James Griffith,  Cory Erickson, Jason Huber, James A. Kinsey, Sarah Martindale, Devin McFadden, Ryan M. Fields,  Benjamin 

Patton, Kousuke Sasaki, Noah Willett and Wally Schmidt. 

 
 

To add or remove names from either list, please call the parish office at 395-4727 or email at stpiusx@stpiusx.us 
We, the parishioners of St. Pius Tenth Church, gather in the name of the Lord to praise God and His Son, Jesus Christ, through the Holy Spirit, thanking them for 

the many blessings that they have given to us. We gain strength from the Word of God in order to share and celebrate God’s love through the sacraments.  

December 26th-January 1st            

     
 

  
   

 
 

 
  
  

 

Finance Council Meeting 

 

Thursday, 

January 5
th

 

5 p.m. 

         

 
Meeting 

 

Tuesday, 

January 10
th

 

6:45 p.m. 

 

 
 

Thank you to the 

Knights of Columbus 

for sponsoring the 

“Breakfast with Santa” 
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St. Pius X / St. Anthony of Padua 
  

 

 

St. Anthony of Padua Parish News 

 
   

 

                       
    
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mass Assignments – January 1st                

Lector Pat Gorbett        

Eucharistic Ministers Cindy O’Brien  

Shara Parish  

Chris Merfeld 

Prayers of the Faithful Diane Quayle     

Ushers Nick Zaim  

Jamie Zaim  

Server Nolan Zaim 

Money Counters  D.G. Fehrenbacher 

Gary May  

Budget 2016/2017 fiscal year      $ 64,000.00 

Regular Collection -12/18/16 $       746.00 

Year to Date $ 32, 030.32 

 
 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK: Elena Carey, Rosie Carey, Donna & Jon Gresham, Donnie Owens, Rose Poe, Bill Rodgers, Sister 
Rosemary, Tom, Margie, and Stephanie Sheppard, Bob Tashjian, Deanna Hayward, Mr. Driskill, and their families and caregivers. 

:  Joel Dumbacher, Matt Elder, Kathleen Erickson, Scott Erickson, Cory Erickson, Jason Huber, James A. Kinsey, Jay Lockhart, Sarah 
Martindale, Devin McFadden, Ryan M. Fields, LeAnne Neal, and Kousuke Sasaki.  

 

To add or remove names from either list, please call St. Pius Office at 395-4727 or email stpiusx@stpiusx.us 

We, the Catholics of St. Anthony of Padua Parish of Grand Rivers are united as a faith-filled community to give honor and glory to God, to aid each other, and 

others, on the journey of salvation and to share the Good News of the Gospel.

 
 

 

 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. Miles Briley  

Friday 9:00 a.m. Living & Deceased Members of 

Mike Friedman Family 

Sunday 8:00 a.m.   All Parishioners 

All Mass Intentions must be turned in to the office 30 days prior to 

the date you want the Mass celebrated. 

December 26th-January 1st     

  
  
 

  

   Livingston County Helping Hands  
 

 

 

 

Corn, Green Beans, Chicken Broth, Tomato Sauce, Cranberry Sauce, Tomatoes, Chili Beans, Pinto Beans, 

Mixed Vegetables, Evaporated Milk, Sweet Potatoes, Spaghetti Sauce, Tuna, Tuna Helper, Hamburger Helper, 

Spaghetti Noodles, Great Northern Beans. 5 lb Sugar, 5 lb Flour, Kool Aid, Pancake Mix, Macaroni & Cheese, 

Kid’s Cereal. Saltine Crackers, Cake Mix, Can of Cake Frosting, Tea Bags, Peanut Butter, Grape Jelly, Pancake 

Syrup, Dishwashing Liquid, Shampoo, Toilet Paper, Laundry Detergent, Coffee (Regular or Instant), Decaf 

Coffee. 

 

There is a donation basket at the back of the Church for your non-perishable items. 

 
 

There will be No Mass on Wednesday, January 18
th

.  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Thank you to all who helped decorate the Church 

and the Christmas tree. 
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December 25, 2016 

Christmas 
 

Luke 2:1-14 
  

 

“For today in the city of David a savior has been 

born for you who is Christ and Lord.” 
 

The birth of every human child is a reminder of 

God’s love for us.  It is a cause for celebration. 

Each child is precious and unique.  Each child 

comes into the world with an array of talents, 

abilities and gifts that God wants them to spend a 

lifetime to identify, accept, develop and use for their 

own benefit and the benefit of others.  But the birth 

of God Incarnate, God become Man, the Third 

Person of the Trinity come to live among us, is a 

unlike any other birth of a human child.  We believe 

that Child was conceived by the Holy Spirit, born of 

the Virgin Mary and raised by Mary and her 

husband, Joseph, who knew he was not the real 

father of that Special Child.  As instructed, they 

named the Child Jesus, and he grew in wisdom and 

grace in their loving care.  In the midst of all of the 

commotion and commercialism that has become the 

cultural and economic event of Christmas, let us 

make time to grow in our understanding of the real 

meaning of the Birth of Christ.  That is a real cause 

for Celebration. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Mass Readings  
  

Monday  Acts 6:8-10, 7:54-59; Mt 10:17-22  

Tuesday  1 Jn 1:1-4; Jn 20:1a, 2-8 

Wednesday 1 Jn 1:5-2:2; Mt 2:13-18 

Thursday 1 Jn 2:3-11; Lk 2:22-35 

Friday  Sir 3:2-6, 12-14; Mt 2:13-15, 19-23 

Saturday  1 Jn 2:18-21; Jn 1:1-18 

Sunday  Nm 6:22-27; Gal 4:4-7; Lk 2:16-21 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable person is a crime according to both state and Church law, and there is help and healing possible.  To report to civil authorities, call local law enforcement at (270) 928-2122 or the Kentucky Child Abuse Hotline (toll-free: 1-877-KYSAFE1; 1-877-597-2331). To report abuse by 

Church personnel (paid or unpaid), either past or present, please call the confidential phone line of the Pastoral Assistance Coordinator at 270-852-8380.  A full explanation of the diocese’s response to sexual abuse concerns can be found in the revised sexual abuse policy, effective July 1, 2014, which can be found (e.g. 

in the back of church, on the parish bulletin board, in the book rack, in the parish office and also on the diocesan web site (www.rcdok.org/safe). 

Women's Retreat: "Called by Name” 

March 10
th

-12
th

 
 

 

“Called by Name: Jesus and the Unnamed Women of the Gospels” is the theme of 
a spring women's retreat the weekend of March 10–12 at Mount Saint Joseph 

Conference and Retreat Center. 

      
The retreat leader is Ursuline Sister Cheryl Clemons, who serves as Vice President 

for Academic Affairs/Academic Dean for Brescia University, Owensboro. The 

Center is located in Maple Mount (12 miles west of Owensboro on Hwy. 56). The 
$180 fee includes meals and accommodations. Commuters can attend for $130. 

Take 10 percent off the cost if paid in full by Feb. 10, 2017. To register, contact 

Kathy McCarty, 270-229-0206 or e-mail kathy.mccarty@maplemount.org. Visit 
www.ursulinesmsj.org for more information. 

 

FFY News 

  
 

There will be no class on December 28
th

 during 

Christmas break.  Classes will resume on January 4
th

.  

Merry Christmas! 

 

 

 

December 27 Mass -6:00 p.m. (St. Pius X)  

   

 

December 28 Mass-8:00 a.m. (St. Pius X) 

  Mass- 9:00 a.m. (St. Anthony) 

   Catechism Reading -10 a.m. (St. Anthony)  

  NO FFY 
    

December 29 Mass-8:00 a.m. (St. Pius X)  
       
December 30 Mass -8:00 a.m.  (St. Pius X) 

  Mass–9:00 a.m. (St. Anthony) 

    

 

December 31 Confession:3:30-4:30 p.m. (St. Pius X) 

  Mass-4:30 p.m. (St. Pius X) 

   
        

January 1  Mass-8 a.m. (St. Anthony) 

  Mass-10 a.m. (St. Pius X) 

   

   

   

 

 
 

20
th

 Annual Youth 2000  

A Eucharist-Centered Retreat  
 

March 10-12, 2017  

Convention Center in Owensboro 

 

For Ages:13-30 

 
To register or for more information, please contact Paula 

at the office. Paperwork will be passed out to FFY 

students on January 4
th
.  

 

 

 

Calling all Catholic Faithful Citizens 
 

The Diocese of Owensboro will host two “Catholics @ the Capitol: 

Western Kentucky Gatherings” on Saturday, Jan. 14 at Holy Name of Jesus 

Parish in Henderson from 10 a.m. – 12:30 p.m., and Saturday, Jan. 21 at St. 

Leo Parish in Murray from 9:30 a.m. – noon. The events are free and open 

to the public, but please call or email ahead so an approximate number can 

be anticipated. Contact Richard Murphy at (270) 315-7897 or email 

richard.murphy@pastoral.org. This is only offered every two years around 

the state to learn about critical issues that are likely to be considered in the 

next legislative session in Kentucky, reflect on them in light of Catholic 

social teaching, and engage with your own legislators close to home.   
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